
ICAC Regional Office (HK West/Islands)
to be temporarily closed for upgrading
of air-conditioning system

The following is issued on behalf of the Independent Commission Against
Corruption:

     â€‹The ICAC Regional Office (Hong Kong West/Islands), located at Ground
Floor, Harbour Commercial Building, 124 Connaught Road Central, Sheung Wan,
will be temporarily closed from next Thursday (November 11) until further
notice for upgrading of the air-conditioning system. The ICAC apologises for
any inconvenience caused to the public.

     During the period, members of the public may lodge corruption complaints
or make enquiries by calling the Commission's round-the-clock hotline 25 266
366, or visiting the 24-hour Report Centre at the ICAC Building, 303 Java
Road, North Point. They may also visit or call other ICAC Regional Offices
during office hours.

     The addresses and contact numbers of the ICAC Report Centre and Regional
Offices are available on the ICAC's corporate website
(www.icac.org.hk/en/rc/channel).
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